
 
 
 
 
December 14, 2023 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 2024 to 2028 Rates Application 
 EB-2022-0200 

 
I am writing to provide the OEB with the attached decision of the Massachusetts Department of 
Utilities in its future of gas proceeding. We first became aware of this decision today and we 
believe it may be of interest to the OEB panel hearing this matter as the Massachusetts 
proceeding was referenced in a variety of evidence before the OEB.  
 
Although we are cognizant of the fact that the evidence and argument stages of this proceeding 
have passed, it is not uncommon for decision-makers to receive and consider late-breaking 
decisions during that period. However, we are not making any submissions on this decision. We 
are merely bringing it to the OEB’s attention on the assumption that the OEB may wish to be 
aware of it.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties to the above proceeding 
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